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MACKENZIE WELCOMES SENIOR INTERIOR DESIGNER LINDA SHEDD 
 

Seattle, Washington – Mackenzie is pleased to announce the addition of Linda Shedd, IIDA, as a project 
manager and senior interior designer. Susan Higbee, Principal and Director of Interiors at Mackenzie, is 
confident that Shedd’s design expertise and depth of experience will bring significant value to not only the 
growing Interiors Department, but the firm’s additional design disciplines and Mackenzie’s clients as well. 
“Linda brings a keen ability to develop strong, lasting client relationships through delivery and quality of her 
work that aligns with Mackenzie’s core values,” Higbee said.  “We are thrilled to have her on board and know 
her leadership will be able to broaden our service and design delivery to new and existing clients.”  
 

Shedd has over 25 years of design and project management experience, with an 
expansive project portfolio that includes corporate tenant improvements, financial 
institutions, multi-family housing, fitness studios, public facilities, data centers, and 
several large-scale building repositioning projects. “Mackenzie is an exciting team 
of professionals that support my core beliefs of design excellence and client 
service,” Shedd said. She is a professional member of the International Interior 
Design Association (IIDA) and carries credentials for the National Council for 
Interior Design Qualification (NCIDQ). She received her Bachelor of Fine Arts 
degree in interior design from Northern Illinois University.  

 
Mackenzie’s Managing Principal, Rich Mitchell, believes the addition of Shedd to 

the Interiors Department in Seattle will strategically position Mackenzie to serve their clients more efficiently 
in the region. “Our Seattle office has seen consistent growth in staff over the past several years, and we 
expect to see continued expansion in the Seattle and Puget Sound market,” Mitchell said. “Linda’s experience 
and design expertise will support that growth and provide valued leadership for our designers, which will 
ultimately benefit our clients in receiving the service they deserve.” 

 
About Mackenzie 
Mackenzie is a provider of professional design services comprised of professionals in architecture and interior 
design; structural, civil and traffic engineering; land use and transportation planning; and landscape 
architecture. Anchored in the foundational elements of high performance and client focus, Mackenzie brings 
a deep expertise in commercial office, healthcare, community infrastructure, education, institutional, federal, 
high tech, public building, industrial, retail, community planning, economic development, and mixed use 
projects. For more information, please visit www.mcknze.com or call 206-749-9993. 

 
 


